MORRISTOWN TOWN COUNCIL Safety Board December 18, 2024

FIRE STATION TRAINING ROOM

President Dave Benefiel called the Safety Meeting to order, present were Kristi Langkabel, Larry Tracy, Tammy Davis, and Ralph Henderson. Also present, Town Attorney and Clerk Treasurer.

Safety Meeting:

Regarding any individual over whom the governing body has jurisdiction: To receive information concerning the individual's alleged misconduct; and To discuss, before a determination, the individual's status as an employee, a student, or an independent contractor who is: a physician; or a school bus driver.

No actions were taken.

Council Member Larry Tracy made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Ralph Henderson seconded the motion. Motion approved. Vote 5/0

David Benefiel, President

Dees Borel

Morgan Stratton, Clerk Treasurer

December 18, 2024